ABBEY MEDICAL CENTRE

PATIENT SURVEY 2012/13
 ACTION PLAN

The results of the patient questionnaire completed towards the end of last year were presented at the January meeting of the Practice Patient Participation Group.

There were 166 questionnaires completed as opposed to just over 200 last year.  This time fewer people over 75 had filled in the questionnaire and more in the 35 to 50 age range.  A high percentage of patients were happy with the practice opening hours.  A small percentage would have liked the surgery to be open at the weekend.

The following Areas were discussed with PPG members and the practice team represented at the meeting.  This has been highlighted within the patient survey report.
	Focus Area:
Surgery Open on a Saturday


	Action
	Person responsible

Time Scale



	A small percentage of patients wanted weekend opening hours.  Practice Manager pointed out that when the surgery was open on a Saturday before the introduction of NEMS the appointments offered were for emergency and not routine

	No action at present.  

GP’s felt that due to a small number of requests to open on a Saturday it was not feasible at this point in time


	


	Focus Area

On-line Prescriptions


	Action
	Person responsible

Time Scale



	A large percentage of patients would like to order their prescriptions on-line


	After discussion the Practice Manager stated that the practice computer system does offer the facility for patients to order their prescriptions on-line


	The Practice Manager will investigate further and start the ‘ball rolling’

:
6 months




	Focus Area

Patient Questionnaires


	Action
	Person responsible

Time Scale



	A large percentage of patients would like to complete questionnaires on-line


	The Practice Manager also stated that the practice computer system does offer the facility for patients to complete questionnaires on-line


	The Practice Manager will investigate further to ascertain what type of questionnaires is available and whether the practice can produce their own

8 months




	Focus Area

Patient Choice of Appointments
	Action
	Person Responsible

Time Scale



	The questionnaire results revealed that 5% fewer patients were getting to see the doctor of their choice on the same day
The Practice Manager pointed out that this figure might have changed this year due to the fact that the same number of appointments were being offered but by four GP’s instead of three
It was also noted that if patients were willing to see any doctor, nearly 70 out of 158 who answered this question said they were seen the same day or the next working day and felt that this was a good service


	No action at this point in time
	


All agreed that this year’s results were very encouraging.  
The practice needs to continue with improving the care we give to our patients both clinically and with a friendly approach.
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